

11th August 2019.

H.E António Guterres Secretary-General **United Nations** New York, NY 10017 USA.

Dear Mr. Secretary-General,

The Education Partnership (TEP) Centre confirms its commitment to the ten principles of the United Nations Global Compact on human rights, labour, environment and anti-corruption.

We will consciously imbibe this in the organizational strategy and the day-to-day operations as well as earnestly do our bit in participating in the achievement of the Sustainable Development Goals.

We understand and commit to the major prerequisite for being a part of the United Nations Global Compact which is an annual submission of the Communication of Progress that describes our company's effort to implement these ten principles.

Based on our understanding of the Communication on Progress policy, this implies that we will provide an annual signed statement from our Chief Executive Officer, showing our continued support towards the implementation of the principles, which we are aware is different from our initial letter of commitment.

We will also communicate steps of action the company has taken within the year that are in sync with the ten principles of the United Nations Global Compact. Also in our submission of the communication on progress, we will provide measurement of outcomes we have carried out through the course of the year.

Sincerely Yours,

Modupe Adefeso-Olateju (PhD.)

Managing Director.







